
Carl Sandburg Middle School 

 

 
Welcome Sandburg Families! 

On behalf of the CSMS PTA, we would like to welcome you to the 2023-2024 school year. 
Whether you have a new student entering Sandburg or a returning one, we welcome you into 
our community! We would also like to extend a warm welcome to all new teachers and staff that 
have joined us this year, as well as those that are coming back!  

The mission of the PTA is to support our school through advocacy, volunteerism, and fundraising. 
The PTA coordinates and executes annual fundraisers. It is through these fundraisers that we can 
fund student activities throughout the school year.  We hope to leave a legacy and thoughtfully 
spend the money that we all work together to fundraise.  

Please show your support by joining our PTA this year.  Our goal is always to reach 100% 
membership and to give every student a voice. Joining the PTA does not mean you are required 
to attend meetings or volunteer, though both are welcome. Beyond joining the PTA, we 
encourage you to consider getting involved at Sandburg, at whatever level you choose. Whether 
it’s attending a PTA meeting or volunteering at a school event, each member’s participation truly 
makes a difference.  

To stay in the know - visit, join and follow our web page https://csmspta.memberhub.com/ 
where you can: 

 Join the PTA – (You can join online or at the link above, or to print membership form, 
click on this link > 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iYzWTiQcSBOKgNlc_nMUHtsn28XK7zPZ/view?usp=driv
e_link 

 Keep up with PTA events. 
 Link up with our Facebook page “OB CSMS PTA 2023-2024” (PTA membership required) 
 Sign up for volunteering opportunities  

 
We invite you to our PTA meeting scheduled for Tuesday, September 12th at 7pm in Sandburg’s 
library, where all are welcome. We hope you can join us. 
Let’s make this a great year! 
 

2023-2024 Board of Directors: 
Kim Archer – President 
Anca Iacono – VP Hospitality 
Amy Bastien – VP Fundraising 
Francine Miraglia – VP Membership 
Kelly Livett – Treasurer 
Stacey Cameron – Corresponding Secretary 
Deidre Hansen – Recording Secretary  


